
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ashok Kainth
Sent: January 27, 2021 12:42 PM 
To: ZZG-RegionalClerk <zzg-regionalclerk@peelregion.ca>; Crombie, Bonnie <mayor@mississauga.ca> 
Cc: premier@ontario.ca 
Subject: Property Tax and other user fees for 2021 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

Dear Bonnie Crombie & Stephen VanOfwegen, 

During this period when hundreds of thousands of businesses have closed down and millions of people 
are jobless then why are you increasing the property tax plus other fees by 3.2% for 2021 which is very 
high. Every day there are thousands of new COVID-19 Virus plus other Variant Virus cases and almost 90 
to 100 deaths. Vaccines are not available to vaccinate even the health care workers and there is a big 
doubt when the other people can be vaccinated. Most of the persons are sitting at home due to 
lockdown and there are no sources of income. Instead of helping you are creating more stress on the 
people. Keeping this in mind Markham Council has put a freeze on any property tax and other fees 
increase for 2021. Likewise why you cannot put a freeze on the property taxes and other user fees for 
this year. 

Ashok Kainth 

January 27, 2021
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	From: Ashok Kainth <ashok.kainth@gmail.com>



